Public Relations Chair - Cindi LaFountain

Cindi LaFountain was a representative and treasurer for the Peru
Association of Teachers. Cindi also served in many leadership roles as a
teacher in the Peru Central School District during her tenure there.

Cindi has been the Public Relations Chair from the time she joined RENY.
She is responsible for writing articles in the York State newsletter along
with our local newsletter, The Nor’Easter. When there are notices to go in
the Press Republican and other publications in the area, she submits
those as well. Cindi also maintains our Facebook page (Northeastern
Zone RENY) sharing our involvement in the community and RENY. Cindi
enjoys being a part of RENY/NEZ with such amazing people.




